
 

       

    
  

Our Ref: LHE.JCPOfstedmonitoringvisit 

26th March 2024 
 

Dear Families 

We have today received a call from Ofsted notifying us that we will be having a monitoring visit 

tomorrow. 

As this is not a full inspection there will be no Parent Survey to complete.  However, if you would like 

to leave any feedback for Ofsted please follow this link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

Alternatively, if you wish to make additional comments for His Majesty’s Inspector, please put this in 

writing, in a sealed envelope and bring it to our main reception by 2pm on 27th March. 

Your support is greatly appreciated, as always. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms Lucie Hernandez 

Headteacher 
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